PI BETA PHI FRATERNITY

Founded 1867



Emily Russell Tarr
Grand Vice President of Alumnae
RR2 Box 477-B
New Boston, TX 75570
(903)628-2253
GVPA@pibetaphi.org

January 14, 2003

Kristine McCorvey 1404 Sandstone Ct. Southlake, TX 76092

Dear Kristine and members of the Southlake Alumnae Club,

On behalf of Grand Council and the entire Fraternity Alumnae Department, it is my pleasure to accept your charter application to become a Pi Beta Phi Alumnae Club. Congratulations and welcome!! We are thrilled to have an alumnae club in your area.

As you may know, the purposes of an alumnae club are:

- → To promote the philanthropic interests of the Fraternity;
- → To assist and support the collegiate chapters of the Fraternity;
- → To provide rush information on prospective members to the collegiate chapters of the Fraternity; and most especially,
- → To offer the hand of friendship to new graduates and to alumnae who are new to the community, to welcome them into club membership, and to establish a social group that supports the ideals of Pi Beta Phi.

In short, our alumnae clubs share the love, joy and friendship of being associated with a group of educated women. Your club will receive all supplies and mailings pertinent to your operation including communications from the Grand Vice President of Alumnae, the Alumnae Directors, and Headquarters.

Thank you, Kristine, for accepting the leadership of the Southlake Alumnae Club. As you already know, Jane Heiserman, Upsilon Alumnae Province President, will be happy to assist you in any way, but please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of help to you.

Again we warmly welcome you and want you to know that we are very pleased each of you has chosen to become a part of our alumnae department.

Sincerely in Pi Beta Phi,

Emily R. Tarr

Grand Vice President of Alumnae

C:APP,RAD